
Drivers face delays following
multi vehicle collision on M8
westbound

The M8 motorway has been closed westbound at junction two
Claylands after the multi-vehicle incident which happened just
before 5.00pm today

Long queues have now built up on the A720.

Police confirmed that emergency services were at the scene.

Drivers were warned to avoid the area if possible as they
face long delays.

It is not yet known if there were any casualties.
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